
 

 

 

 

 

March 2, 2017 

 

It is my great pleasure to write this letter in recommendation of Eric Culpepper of Mid 
Michigan Health Insurance Advisors Eric and his staff has taken care of the health 
insurance for Knoblock Hardware for many years. 

I feel that his company has done an excellent job for us in finding the best coverage 
available for our budget and needs. 

If I can be of any assistance feel free to contact me, 810 234-3695 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Christopher Corrigan 

President 

Knoblock Hardware Co. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


